
 

To Local 1010 Members: 

As you may already have heard, today, we have been notified that ArcelorMittal USA LLC has 

sold almost all of its USA Assets to Cleveland-Cliffs. See Link to press release… 

http://usw1010.org/images/Cleveland-

Cliffs%20Inc.%20to%20Acquire%20ArcelorMittal%20USA%20-%20Release.pdf 

I know we have many questions regarding the impact on all of us regarding this transaction. We 

know that our Basic Labor Agreement and its associated agreements remain enforce. As USW 

International Vice-President, Dave McCall, has already stated “Other than name changes and 

with a new logo, we continue to make steel, just like always.” 

As more information becomes available we will provide updates. 

In Solidarity, 

Steve 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


